
Notice of Intended Disposal of Open Space Land 
Land off Steel Close, Eaton Socon 
 
Notice is hereby given by Huntingdonshire District Council under Section 123 (2A) of 
the Local Government Act 1972 (as amended) that Huntingdonshire District Council 
intends to dispose of a parcel of open space land off Steel Close, Eaton Socon. 
 
A plan showing the area of intended disposal is shown on the following page or can 
be inspected at the Reception Desk at Pathfinder House, St Mary’s Street, 
Huntingdon, Monday to Friday inclusive between the hours of 9am and 4pm 
(excluding Bank Holidays). 
 
Any representations or objection to the intended disposal must be made in writing, 
with reasons and addressed to: Oliver Morley, Director, Huntingdonshire District 
Council, St Mary’s Street, Huntingdon PE29 3TN within 21 days of the date of this 
notice. 
Dated 29 October 2019 
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